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February 17, 2016
Jeffrey Dideon
Seattle Building Enclosure Council
PO Box 725
Mercer Island, WA 98040

Dear Jeff,

We are incredibly grateful to the members of the Seattle Building Enclosure
Council for their recent gifts totaling $175.00, and to the Council for its generous
matching gift of $175.00. The impact of this generosity goes beyond helping our
children today; it builds healthy productive societies for the future.

This gift is key to transforming a child’s life. Seattle Building Enclosure Council’s
generosity is already hard at work ensuring children have the care they need to grow and
thrive. Because of the philanthropic commitment of organizations like yours, we’re able
to coach parents, develop healthy minds, and give vulnerable kids a second chance at
success.

On behalf of all of our children and their families, thank you. Please extend our
thanks to all your members. Their commitment allows us to make a positive and lasting
impact on young lives. We are so deeply grateful for Seattle Building Enclosure Council’s
forward-thinking support of our mission to end the cycle of child abuse and neglect in
our community.

With warm regards,

Director of Communications and Events

Thls letter will serve as your receipt. Chlldhauen acknowledges that no goods or services were exchanged for this donation. Your
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